Town of Westminster

Recommendations of the Capital Planning Committee for
special town meeting, Nov. 27, 2018

Votes taken on Nov. 20, 2018

Transfer $1,500,000 from free cash to General Stabilization Fund. Voted 3-0
in support of this article

Transfer $300,000 from free cash to Technology Stabilization Fund. Voted
3-0.in support of this article.

Transfer $800,000 from free cash to Capital Equipment Stabilization Fund.
Voted 3-0 in support of this article.

Transfer $350,000 from free cash to Building Maintenance Stabilization.
Fund. Voted 3-0 in support of this article.

Transfer $250,000 from free cash to OPEB Stabilization Fund. Voted 3-0 in
support of this article.

Transfer $110,000 from free cash to Road Maintenance Stabilization Fund.
Voted 3-0 in support of this article.

Submitted: Keith Harding



